
 

 
 

TOWN OF LEESBURG, VIRGINIA 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 
CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERING AND INSPECTION SERVICES 

FOR SYCOLIN ROAD WIDENING PHASE IV 
RFP NO. 15301-FY19-04 

 
The Town of Leesburg is soliciting sealed proposals from qualified firms to provide construction 
engineering and construction inspection services for the Sycolin Road Widening Phase IV 
project (Project U000-253-312, UPC 102895). 
 
Proposals shall be submitted no later than 5:00 p.m., Thursday, August 16, 2018, to the Office of 
Capital Projects, Town of Leesburg, 25 West Market Street, Leesburg, VA 20176.  All proposals 
must indicate RFP title, number and proposal date on the external shipping material. 
 
All questions regarding this RFP must be received in writing by email at 
CapitalBidQuestions@leesburgva.gov until but no later than 5:00 P.M. on Thursday, 
August 9, 2018. 
 
Interested offerors may download a copy of the RFP from the Town’s Bid Board at 
http://www.leesburgva.gov/bidboard and may be obtained beginning Thursday, July 26, 2018.  
Contact Cindy Steyer at 703-737-2302 or csteyer@leesburgva.gov with questions about 
obtaining these bid documents.  All addenda issued for this project will only be posted on the 
Town’s Bid Board and eVA. 
 
Tom Brandon, Manager 
Office of Capital Projects 
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